
 

 
February 15, 2019 
 
INVITATION TO TENDER 
CONTRACT No. PW 19-01 
JANITORIAL SERVICES FOR MUNICIPAL FACILITIES 
 
ADDENDUM No. 1 
 
This addendum is being issued to advise that the Public Safety Building second floor has been 
removed from this contract with the exception of the stairwells highlighted in green on the floor plan, 
as noted on Page 27 “Public Safety Building 2nd Floor (Fire Department) Cleaning Task Schedule” 
and Page 37. 
 
 
 
Mark Harper 
Public Works Manager 


